
Look for Action Alert in January 
On December 19, the BPU approved 
for publication in the New Jersey  
Register a proposed rule to formally 
adopt its policy on CTA. NJUSA does 
not yet have a copy of the rule, but 
expects to have it soon. Once we do, 
we will be in touch with members to 
ask for your help in writing to the BPU 
in order to help shape the final policy.  
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